
Environmental Geology Services, Inc. was contracted to prepare Seismic / Geologic Hazards 
and Hazardous Materials sections of the EIR for the 2006 Sonoma County General Plan 
Update.  We worked under Prime Contractor Nichols-Berman, and with project team 
members, Fehr & Peers Associates, transportation / tra�c engineers, Questa Engineering, Civil 
and water resources engineering, Illingworth & Rodkin, acoustical and air quality consultants, 
and the Environmental Collaborative biologists.   
 
Our Scope of Work included review of current General Plan, research and analysis of post 
1989 seismic data, geologic (landslide and erosion) and hazardous materials research and 
publications, current Hazmat practices, and incorporated these into the new plan.  Our work 
included analysis of impacts of the new information on the General Plan, attendance at public 
meetings and hearings, analysis and response to public comments and completion of �nal 
draft of the EIR sections. 


